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Dear Mr. Hammerschmidt:

We are pleased to respond to your January 2, 1973, letter to
Chairmsn Schlesinger in regard to safety regulations prevailing
during construction of Arkansas Power and Light Company's Arkansas
Nuclear One - Unit 1 power plant in Russellville, Arkansas.

Enclosed is a copy of the comstructiun permit (CPPR-57) granted by
the Acomic Energy Commission on December 6, 1968. Also enclosed is
a copy of Part 50 of the Commission's regulations, which pertain to
the licensing of production and utilizatim facilities by the Atomic
Energy Commission, including §§ 50.54 and 50.55 referred to in the
construction permit. Neither the Commission's regulations nor the
conditions of comstruction permit CPPR-57 address matters of
industrial safety during comstruction. Presently, matters relating
to industrial safety during comstruction of a nuclear facility are
covered by appropriate state laws and/or regulations of the U. S.
Department of Labor.

Please call on us if we can be of further assistance to you in this
matter.

Sincerely,

THIS DOCUMENT CONTAINS Qriginal signed by A. Giambusso
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A. Giambussoc, Deputy Director
for Reactor Projects
Directorate of Licensing

Enelosures:
1. Comstruction Permit
2. 10 CPR Part 50
800428080/ (f{ o
‘ -
s oA
"1
CHANGES MADE PER INSTRUCTIONS FROM R. NEWTON, OGC Y
M. Hoffman concurred in this letter by telephone on 1/18/73. _ \ ' \Lq
SEE PREVIOUS YELLOW FOR CONCURRENCES : "gjf, e
| ] K b~
orricep | LiPWR-4 L:PWR-4 |L:AD/PWRs .| L:DDRP %6 .
2 d | y t . ; /,0 S e et st o0
& A2 | AG1 ) Nyt
sumvame p | RBernero:emp ~ASchwencer |RCDeYoung . ;15223359,“ RNeweon . |M. BqfEfman
TS L L V) /A e R LV 1 N VIO L U (TR T A




Docket N¥o. 50-313

Honorable Johm P. Hammerschmidt
House of Representatives

Dear Mr. Hammerschmidt:

We are pleased to respond to your January 2, 1973 letter to
Chairman Schlesinger in regard to safety reculations prevailing
during construction of Arkansas Power and Light Company's Arkansas
Nuclear Oune - Unit 1 pcwer pliat in Russellville, Arkansas.

Pnclosed is a copy of the construction permit (CPPR-S7) cranted by

the Atomic Fnergy Commission on December &, 1968. In addition

enclosed is a copy of 10 CFR Part 50 which perteins to the licensing

of production and utilization facilities by the Atomic Energy

Commission. Your attention is {nvited to Part 50.55 of this document
which details the only conditions imposed by the Commission on the
construction permit for this plant. Because it is outside the

scope of responsibility for the Atomic Fnerey Cormission, these conditions
do not address matters of i{ndustrial safety durine construction.

Please call on us if ve can be of further assistance to you in this

matter.
Sincerely,
A. Giambusso, Deputy Director
for Reactor Projects
Directorate of Licensing
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